## **Dear Parents**

Our Christmas Carol Service will be held at Trinity Church, Gosforth on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> December at 1.45pm. Throughout the church service the children will be acting out the nativity, and lots of festive singing. It would be lovely to see you all there!

If you are able to join us at the church your child can be signed out and taken home at the end of the service. We would therefore suggest that book bags are not sent into school on the last day of term. The children will take their packed lunches to the church so that they are able to go straight home.

At the end of the service those children whose parents are unable to join us will return to school and can be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm.

If you do not wish your child to participate in the church service for **religious reasons only**, then they must be collected from school promptly at 1.00pm.

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bayes and Staff